
 

 

We haven’t had a lot of opportunity to see each other this year, but we do get a chance to see each 

other again in the 2022 Tyee Triumph Club calendar.  Many thanks to all of you who contributed 

photos of your own adventures this year.  And thanks again this year to Kay Franklin for getting us a 

great insider deal on the printing.  We get a really nice quality calendar at Triumph era pricing!  

 

This year we will have a January meeting, so you can pick up your order at that time.  Again this year 

the club will cover postage if you cannot attend the meeting.  When ordering, please specify meeting 

pickup or mailing address.   

 

The calendars are still $10 each and there are two ways you can order. 

 

Via USPS: 

Mail your request and payment, made out to Tyee Triumph Club, to Gary Wilson, 515 7th St NW, 

Puyallup WA 98371.   

 

Online:  At our website, www.tyeetriumph.org , log in at the bottom of the home page.  If you don’t 

remember your login, you can contact our webmaster President Tony Wright tw@tdublu.com  . 

You will find Calendar Purchase under the Members drop down menu. 

For payment, use the Pay Now button.  You do not have to have a PayPal account to do this!  

Payment can be through a PayPal account or just with a credit or debit card. 

Calendars will ship to the home address you provided to the club.  Notify Tom Mohle at 

guacamohle45@comcast.net if you have a new or alternate address. 

 

Thanks to Gary Wilson and Tom Mohle for all the assistance with shipping and handling! 

 

Calendars are in design now and will be available later in December.  Ordering now helps us 

determine quantity needs, so go ahead and order while you’re thinking of it!   

 

Mary Hogan 
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